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East West Rail Road Closure 

Sandhill Road 

The red solid line above highlights the closure, and the blue 
dotted line refers to the formal diversion in place.  
Please email publicinformation@ewralliance.co.uk 
or call our 24-hr helpline on 03457 11 41 41 if you have  
any questions or concerns. 
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Dear Resident, 
 
As part of the East West Rail project, we are planning on 
working near you from Monday 20th May to Friday 14th June 
2024.  

We will be reconfiguring the bridge deck and widening the 
road, carrying out drainage works and white lining on 
Sandhill Road. 

To carry out these works in a safe and secure manner, we 
will be closing the road. Sandhill Road bridge will be closed 
to through traffic during our works and a formal diversion 
will be in place. 

The road will be closed to emergency services, school and 
community buses. 

Whilst the bridge is closed, access to properties and 
businesses will be maintained via the diversionary route. 
Please use Herds Hill to access properties on the north of the 
bridge and to access properties on the south of the bridge, 
please travel via East Claydon. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused by these works 
and will do our best to keep disruption to a minimum. 

 


